
Monday 9th September 

Weekly Update 

We’ve just had notification that we have won the 

Modeshift Stars Gold Award for our actions on active 

travel, sustainability and safety. Well done to everyone 

who walks, cycles and scoots to school and is a 

considerate parker as this has greatly contributed to 

the award.  

On a Friday morning playtime, the School Council run a Healthy school Tuck shop. This 

is open to all pupils in Y2, Y3, Y4, Y5 and Y6. Children can bring in up to 50p and choose 

a healthy snack. 

We are taking part in Aldi’s kit for schools promotion. For every £30 spent in store, a 

special Team GB athlete sticker can be collected and sent into school to complete our 

poster. We are aiming to collect 300 stickers and if we do we will receive a school 

sports kit. The promotion runs from 6th September to 3rd November. 

We have received updated school guidance on holidays taken in term time. No holidays 

will be authorised unless proof of exceptional circumstances can be provided. 

Persistent taking of school holidays in term time may result in the issue of a fixed 

penalty notice. The updated guidance can be found on our website under Policies, 

Attendance. 

Just a reminder that on Friday, we are celebrating Roald Dahl day.; dressing up is 

optional but there are a wealth of Roald Dahl characters to choose from. 

Last week the children also brought a lot of forms to be completed and returned to 

school. Just to remind you that Y5 have BikeAbility permissions to be returned, flu 

immunisation forms are to be returned and permission slips and medical concerns should 

be sent back into school asap if you have not already done so. 

Mrs A Hawkins 

Headteacher 


